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The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2248 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2248 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, all-terrain vehicles are prohibited from being operated on any interstate, 

federal or state highway.  HB 2248 would allow an individual operating an all-terrain vehicle to 

cross an interstate or federal highway that separates the individual’s property provided the highway 

is crossed by the most direct route. 

 

 The Kansas Highway Patrol states the bill would have no fiscal effect on agency operations. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Sherry Macke, Highway Patrol  


